
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

Incedo Provider Portal Update Scheduled 
 

May 29, 2020 

 

As part of the continuing improvements being made to the Incedo Provider Portal (IPP), 
Optum Maryland has scheduled a further update to the system, targeted for release on 
the morning of Saturday, May 30, 2020.  

The Incedo Provider Portal will be unavailable from 4:30 am to 10:00 am EST on 
May 30 while the update is made.  

This update will streamline the layout of the Membership Summary page and the 
authorization entry workflow. During authorization entry, users will be able to switch 
between information fields rather than having to work through them in a left-to-right 
order.  

The image below shows the layout and appearance of the Membership Summary page 
after the release. 

 



After the update, users will be able to access additional details by clicking on the box 
that appears on the Member Information and Advance Directive tabs.  These boxes are 
highlighted in red in the image below. 

 

The image below shows the information that will display when the user clicks the box on 
the Membership Information tab.  

 

 

Optum Maryland will confirm these updates have been successfully implemented by 
sending a Provider Alert detailing the updates that have been made to the system.   



Optum Maryland would like to reassure providers that all of our services are operating 
as normal during the current national response to COVID-19. Providers can continue to 
contact us at 1 (800) 888-1965. After-hours and holidays will be covered by clinical night 
staff for crisis and emergency services.  
 

Thank you, 

Optum Maryland Team 

 


